Matt Rand joined the Pew Environment Group in 2008, and serves as director of Global Shark Conservation. Since 2009, the campaign has helped more than a half dozen nations and territories establish shark sanctuaries, including the world’s first in Palau and now the largest in Micronesia. Pew’s shark campaign has been working behind the scenes helping to establish shark sanctuaries that in total now amount to 2,360,011 sq km (an area larger than the states of Texas, California, Montana, New Mexico, and Arizona combined) of ocean off limits to commercial shark fishing or the trade in shark fins. The campaign also advocates for shark conservation at the United Nations, through international treaties and at regional fishery management organizations. Prior to his shark work, Rand was part of Pew’s Global Ocean Legacy project, which helped secure the designation of 246,000 square kilometers of marine reserves in the Northern Mariana Islands in the U.S. Central Pacific. Before joining Pew, Rand worked 10 years for the National Environmental Trust, managing the Conserve Our Ocean Legacy campaign, which focused on reforming federal marine conservation requirements and leading a campaign to oppose biotechnology in agriculture. Rand holds a bachelor’s degree in environmental resource management from Pennsylvania State University.
